
 

 

 
 
 

 
The Howard County 4-H & FFA Fair 

 
August 2-9, 2025 

Howard County Fairgrounds 
2210 Fairgrounds Road 

West Friendship, MD 21794 
 
 
 

This is a 4-H & FFA fair youth rabbit show: entries are limited to FFA & 
4-H’ers who have enrolled in the Howard County 4-H program by May 1, 
are carrying a rabbit project, and have turned in a 2024 rabbit project 
record if they were enrolled in rabbits in 2024.   
 
Rabbits are housed all week and cared for by the exhibitor. The youth 
show is Tuesday, August 5. 
 
Please obtain your 4-H entry information from your Howard Co. 4-H Club 
Leader. 4-H’ers may show the same rabbit in open. Make your online open 
entry by July 1 at https://howardcountyfairmd.com/. Full information on 
open rabbits is on the ARBA web site where you found this. 
 
A separate entry is needed for open, but the same rabbit can be entered in 
both 4-H and open since judging is done on separate days.  

 
For questions or comments on the show catalog, please contact: 

 
Wendy Feaga WendyF1980@verizon.net 

 
 

The Howard County 4-H program is open to all persons without regard to 
race, color, religion, age, national origin, sex and handicap. For more 



 

 

information, please contact the 4-H office on the web at 
http://www.howard4-h.org/ or call 410-313-2707. 


